
 

Neighbourhood Plan Report to Parish Council Meeting 

10 June  2021 

 

11th May meeting – Discussion on draft policies and preparation for the 22nd May  

Village Day 22nd May   Rachel Leggett discussed the plan and draft policies with up to 100 people 

including many younger residents.    The Display boards she prepared are on display in the Small 

meeting room at the Village Hall. 

Meeting 3rd June – Discussion of the Village Cluster for Tivetshall produced by SNDC.  Two preferred 

sites and two shortlisted sites.  No response from SNDC of explanation of ‘shortlisted’.  Concerns are  

Pear Tree Farm site and numbers would contradict the consultation results of protecting the linear 

design of the village.  Important to ensure via the Design Codes document that any new households 

must hold same height as existing properties.  All properties should retain the open green space 

views.    Next meeting 14 June go through Design Code page by page.  Propose meeting with Aecom 

to discuss changes sought on 14 June. 

Some policies reviewed again in light of Village Cluster information.  To be completed on 14 June 

Locality Grant application prepared ready for submission. 

7th June meeting – Whole meeting dedicated to reviewing and amending the 58 page Design Codes 

document prepared by Aecom.  Locality grant application has been submitted for £9922.  

Amendments written up by Julie and different photographs to be included.  Once agreed by Steering 

Group it will be returned to Aecom. 

Next meeting 14th June – agenda will be to finish updating the remaining policies.  Rachel Leggett 

then proposes to begin writing the actual Neighbourhood Plan.   

 


